
Pig Dyke Molly
Dancers from the Fens in Glorious Black and White

MUSICIAN WANTED
Pig Dyke Molly meets weekly on a Monday evening in Peterborough and 

performs at events throughout the country and internationally, including the 
biggest festivals.  Our brilliant young main musician is having to take a break 
because of career pressures.  Our other musicians would be delighted if you 
were the person to join the musician team.  We are looking for someone who 

is either already a confident player or has the potential to get there in few 
months.  A variety of instruments might work – accordion, melodeon, sax, 

oboe, fiddle…if interested and your instrument isn’t here, ask us!  Our music 
is folk-inspired but not the usual tunes – and we are open to working with the 

right person to fit tunes to the dances rather than the other way round, if need 
be.  We have enthusiastic audiences, and go to some great events….sadly we 

don’t pay but some travel expenses are available for gigs.  

For more information see www.pigdyke.co.uk 
or email pigdykesecretary@hotmail.co.uk


